Senior Exams – Tracking Sheet for 2024

This sheet is for the senior to read and can use to track exam schedule – you do not need to turn this in.

Name: ___________________________		

FCA has established a final exam exemption program for seniors who have not exceeded 20 days of absence and have a 90% or above average for the school year, in an academic course (English, math, science, social studies and foreign language).  This does not include CCP classes – those exams must be completed based on the college requirement.   If a senior is in a class that an Ohio State End of Course exam was taken in the spring this student is automatically exempt from the final exam regardless of grade or attendance.   

Review of your average to date grades for classes requiring exams:
1. Fill in the exam classes below – mark with NA if you are not in a course in that subject area.
2. Check with your teacher for your grade to date starting March 11th (4th quarter).   If  you have a 90% or above for the year, AND you have NOT missed more than 20 days of school then you will be exempted from the exam, if not then you are required to take the exam.  
3. Check with your teacher periodically to be sure that your exam status does not change.  The final decision concerning exams will be made during the 2nd week of May.

Subject Area	(If taking the course)			Grade to Date		    	Exam Status - Circle
English 12						___________			Exam 	   Exempt
Math ______________________________		___________			Exam 	   Exempt
Science ____________________________		___________			Exam 	   Exempt
Social Studies _______________________		___________			Exam 	   Exempt
Foreign Language ____________________		___________			Exam 	   Exempt
NA = Not applicable – student not in subject area
Senior Exam exemption – as long as the average continues to stay at 90% or above AND the student has not missed more than 20 days of school.

If the Average for the class drops below 90% or the student exceeds the 20 days of being absent from school the student will be required to take the final exam for the course.   So watch your grades and also your attendance.

Students with borderline grades may pull that average up or down.  If that occurs the student may either be excused from the exam or required to take the exam.  Students in this situation need to stay in contact with the teacher so that they know if they will or will not need to take the exam.

Exams for Seniors will begin at 8:00 on Thursday, May 16  in room 509 (Room is subject to change based on number of students testing).  Seniors may take up to 3 exams in one day.  Any senior with more than 3 exams will have to test on Friday, May 17th starting at 8:00 in room 509.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Seniors will be excused to sign out from the Academy when they have completed their exams.  Any student who needs to stay at the Academy needs to have approval from the high school office to remain at the Academy.  For example seniors who need to help with final Yearbook or class projects need to communicate this with the high school office and obtain permission to stay following the completion of exams.
